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Monday 4th November 
 
RE: Book Fair  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to announce the return of the Scholastic Book 
Fair. From Monday 11th November 2024 – Thursday 14th 
November 2024, the Book Fair will be running every day in the 
Junior Hall. Changes to the location will be communicated with all parents via text. The Book Fair will 
begin each day at 3:25pm and end by 4pm. On Wednesday 13th November 2024, to coincide with 
Parents’ evening, the bookfair will be open from 3:25pm-7:00pm in the dinner hall. On the day, 
payments can be made by cash or via card as we have now upgraded to a card paying system for your 
convenience.  
 
To further celebrate reading there are several incentives that will be running throughout the week 
that you and your child can take part in: 

• Raffle tickets will be given out with every book purchased with the chance to win one of 5 £5 book 
vouchers to spend at the book fair. The raffle will be held on Friday 15th November during praise 
assembly, with an opportunity for the winners to visit the book fair after the draw. 

• 70 Dogman comics are up for grabs on a first come, first served basis with every purchase made 
(limited to 1 per family). 

• There will be a secret sale where parents and carers are welcome to come and view the book fair 
on the morning of the 14th November at 8:45am in the Junior Hall. This is a chance for you to 
come and purchase gifts in the lead up to Christmas without your child(ren) being there. 

 
With the Christmas fast approaching, the Book Fair is a great opportunity to buy new children’s books 
to help your children get excited about reading and continue their reading journey. Like before, there 
will be hundreds of the best children’s books for all ages – from award-winners and the newest titles 
to pocket money pick-ups and treasured classics. With prices starting from £2.99, there’s sure to be a 
book for everyone. Every book you buy can help us to earn FREE BOOKS for our school library!  
 
If you are unable to attend the Book Fair, don’t worry you can still take advantage of the same great 
offers from the comfort of your own home. Please visit:  
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay and type in the school’s name to access all the wonderful deals 
on offer. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Robinson 
Assistant Headteacher  
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